
From: Lenart, Brett
To: DiLeo, Alexis
Subject: FW: Staff Prep Mtg RE: CLOMR Letter
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:51:08 AM

For file.
 
Brett Lenart, AICP - Planning Manager
City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services

Direct (734) 794-6000 #42606 | General (734) 794-6265
 

From: Hupy, Craig 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:50 AM
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: Staff Prep Mtg RE: CLOMR Letter
 
FYI
 

From: Hancock, Jerry 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:39 AM
To: Higgins, Sara <SHiggins@a2gov.org>; Lazarus, Howard <HLazarus@a2gov.org>; Hupy, Craig
<CHupy@a2gov.org>; Elias, Abigail <AElias@a2gov.org>; Rechtien, Matthew
<MRechtien@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>
Cc: McDonald, Kevin <KMcDonald@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: Staff Prep Mtg RE: CLOMR Letter
 
FYI – Yesterday Midwestern Consulting provided me a revised CLOMR Application for 1140
Broadway that addressed all of my previous comment.  I signed the Community Acknowledgement
Form today.  So, they will be able to submit their CLOMR application to FEMA.
 
The revisions they made to their application were dated 10-26-17.  So, they have been sitting on this
application material for 3 month.
 
Jerry Hancock, CFM
Stormwater and Floodplain Programs Coordinator
Systems Planning Unit
City of Ann Arbor Public Services
301 E. Huron St.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107
Phone - 734-794-6430 ex. 43709
 
-----Original Appointment-----
From: Higgins, Sara 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 10:37 AM
To: Higgins, Sara; Lazarus, Howard; Hupy, Craig; Hancock, Jerry; Elias, Abigail; Rechtien, Matthew;
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Delacourt, Derek
Subject: Staff Prep Mtg RE: CLOMR Letter
When: Thursday, January 18, 2018 1:00 PM-1:30 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).
Where: ConfRoom - Larcom 3rd Floor
 
This is a preparation meeting with staff to discuss Mr. Mucha’s concerns regarding CLOMR letter.


